
Call for Speakers

Dear Colleagues:

The KOTESOL: Daejeon-Chungcheong Chapter is seeking speakers to present at its Fall 
2023 Symposium. This is our chapter's first in-person symposium since COVID, and we 
hope to see many old and new faces this year. This year’s theme is “Building Student 
Cultural Awareness”. We invite any who feel interest in speaking on this topic to submit a 
proposal form to be considered by our chapter’s program committee.

Presentation topics in the following areas are encouraged to submit proposals:

●Multicultural Education
●Teacher Assumptions
●Implicit Biases in the Classroom
●Cultural References
●Cultural Competence
●Culturally Adaptable Lesson Planning and Activities

Event Date: November 25th, 2023

Proposal Form: click here

Submission Deadline: September 3rd, 2023

KOTESOL Daejeon-Chungcheong Website: https://www.koreatesol.org/daejeon

For further questions on the Fall 2023 Symposium, please contact Cole Bearden at 
dcckotesol@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

KOTESOL: Daejeon-ChungCheong Chapter
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